

21st June 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Following my previous correspondence, a reminder that the National Education Union (NEU) have declared further strike action, which will take place on the following dates:

- Wednesday, 5th July
- Friday, 7th July

The strike relates to a national dispute between the Trade Union and the government, it is not related to any issues at our school.

On Wednesday, 5th July we will open to Year 7, 10 and 12 students. All other students should remain at home and work will be set remotely as previously.

On Friday, 7th July West Coventry Academy Sports day will go ahead as planned.

Apologies for the inconvenience this will cause, however, it is hoped that a clear decision will enable you to make plans ahead of the expected disruption.

Sincerely

Ana Neofitou

Headteacher